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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
(Notice 46 of 2018)

SELF SERVICE CENTRES OFFLINE

Please note that the CIPC Self Service Centres are currently offline due to the Department
of Home Affairs (DHA) system unavailability Customers are advised to: use the e-Services
as alternative. The B-BBEE certificates are not available as well, and customers must
make use of the affidavit, available on the CIPC home page.

CIPC j}ologises for any inconvenience caused and will advise ”s soon as the matter has

been resolved.

Yours sin

i
Ad{. R. Voller
Commissioner: CIPC
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